Dear Parent/Carer

Morrison’s Good to Grow Scheme

We have joined the Morrison’s Good to Grow scheme. This is a scheme where you can help our school

gain free gardening equipment. Between 6 September and 2™ October, Jor every £l0 spent in store or

online, Morrisons customers will automathaLLg receive one Grow Token to donate to your chosen school.

I¥ you would like to help then please download the My Morrison’s app and dick on 1t's Good to Grow in

the Community & Savings section. By dlicking Manage Tokens you can then select our school to receive

your Grow Tokens. You also then need to remember to scan your MgMorv*Lsons card at the checkout

every time you shop. Ang Grow Tokens you collect will be donated to our school.

For more information here is a link to some Jcrequent[g asked questions below .

hitps://itsgoodtogrow.co.uk/ faq

Yours sanerelg

Sam Bocock

Assistant Head Teacher
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